
Friday, January 14, 2022 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

Students:  As a reminder there will be no school on 
Monday or Tuesday next week.  We hope you have a great 
4 day weekend.  Stay healthy and safe! 
 
As a reminder to students and staff to continue to follow 
these safety protocols: 
 *Masks are required while indoors 
 *Masks are also required outdoors, unless eating  
   or drinking 
 *Staff are required to wear upgraded masks  
   (surgical mask or higher-level PPE) 
 *Students are to wear masks that are well-fitting, 
   non-cloth masks of multiple layers with a nose    
   wire 
 *Masks must completely cover your nose and    
   mouth 
 *Students be sure to wash and sanitize hands 
   frequently 
 *Be sure to check for daily symptoms - if sick    
   contact the school Health Office 
 *Quarantine measures will continue to be  
   implemented if someone is a potential close  
   contact to a positive case 
 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

If you are interested in playing a Spring sport, you must 
get cleared and those documents can be found in Room 
321 starting TODAY.  All Spring athletes who need to 
turn in clearance packets, please turn in packets directly 
to Mrs. Garcia in Room 321. 


